
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

 
 
 

Please be advised that the October 29, 2009 
Aviation Advisory Board meeting has been 
cancelled due to lack of an agenda. 
 
In lieu of the regular meeting, staff will conduct a 
presentation on the history of the Fort Lauderdale 
Executive Airport for anyone who wishes to 
attend. 
 
Two or more City Commissioners and/or Advisory 
Board members may be present for this presentation.  
For more information, please call the City Clerk’s Office 
at 954-828-5002. 
 
The Aviation Advisory Board will reconvene at its 
regularly scheduled meeting date on Thursday, 
December 10, 2009 at 1:30 PM at the Airport 
Administration Office. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Airport 
Administration Office at (954) 828-4972. 
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